Intro to Javascript Coding

This is the first page of a handout I received for a Javascript Coding workshop I took
at the SD71 Professional Development Day sessions on February 16, 2015. This was
an introductory session on how to code in Javascript and provided a five week set of

lessons that students could easily follow.

I chose this evidence for standard 7 one of the things that is becoming more and
more prominent in the schools is the use of technology. Youth as young as 8 or 9 are
creating apps for smartphones and tablets that are incredibly successful. With all of
this happening, it is important for teachers to be versed in this technology and give

the students the opportunity to take advantage of the learning materials out there.

Standard 7 is important to me as a new teacher because with the developments in
technology, students have a wealth of information at their fingertips in the form of
the Internet and digital devices. Teachers need to be aware of this and tailor their
lessons to meet these changes. In order to do that, continuous learning in these

fields is necessary.

“Are Twitter, Facebook, Instagram, Snapchat unfamilar terms for

you?”



